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Parrish Medical Center Joins Mayo Clinic’s Care Center Network
PMC is first Central Florida Member and Third in Florida

The Mayo Clinnic and Parrish Medical 
Center officials have announced PMC 
as the 29th member of the Mayo 
Clinic Care Network.  The collabora-
tive arrangement gives the North 
Brevard hospital access to a larger 
team of medical specialists, research 
and a “world class” brand.
Mayo Clinic has a long-established, 
worldwide reputation for medical 
excellence and has become a houseexcellence and has become a house-
hold name for specializing in difficult 
medical cases.

Parrish Medical Center passed a rigor-
ous review of its quality, service and 
operation during the two year selection 
process, which according to Dr. William 
Rupp, CEO of Mayo Clinic, “involved 
thousands of pages of paperwork in 
the evaluation of the Titusville, Florida 
hospital. We’re excited to formalize our hospital. We’re excited to formalize our 
relationship with Parrish Medical 
Center.  We share a commitment to 
improving care and value for patients.”Parrish Medical Center’s Titusville, Florida Campus


